Important Parent News from Mrs. Hunt – August 28, 2013
***Miss Sheri Brinkerhoff is in great need of parent volunteers in the Computer Classes, 1st through 8th grades. Click on link Volunteer Opportunities for Computer Lab for the Computer Class Schedule.
Please email or call Sheri Brinkerhoff, sbrinkerhoff@cosgriff.org  right away if you are willing and able to volunteer.  It would be one or two hours every week, on any grade level, depending upon your availability.   
***The Forced Fun, parent mixer, scheduled for August 30th, 2013 has been postponed, with a date to be determined soon. Please make an effort to meet a new family for dinner, coffee, child play date or a get together for your class, especially Toddler & Preschool. Thank you for your flexibility.
***Please click on link New Picture Directory St. Ambrose for Parish Directory picture information. 
Thank you,
Mrs. Betsy Hunt

